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That Wyalkatchem is an
inclusive, dynamic community

where all share in a thriving
economy and a sustainable,

safe and valued environment
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Council's Vision

Our Purpose

The Council of Wyalkatchem
works with the community to

protect and enhance the
quality of life for current and

future generations.



The Shire would like to welcome Adrienne Betts to
our team. Adrienne has joined our wonderful
cleaners team and we look forward to working with
her.

Drainage works in Gamble Street are progressing well and the Shire
appreciates the patience being shown in response to the traffic management
we’ve had in place.
The works at the corner of Flint and Gamble Streets is complete for the time
being with tidy up required to the verge and paths and the laying of bitumen to
be completed the next time Council mobilises contractors.
In its current state the road level is quite severe when travelling east/west along
Flint Street.In the meantime, please take care at this intersection. The severe
angles will be smoothed out once the bitumen is laid.
Work at the Gamble/Railway Tce intersection should be complete by the end of
next week.
These works have been completed thanks to grants received from the Federal
Government and the state Department of Water and Environmental Regulation.
A variation to the contract is under consideration to improve drainage at the
corner of Thurstun St and Railway Tce. A decision to proceed will depend on the
availability of grant funds following the conclusion of the current works.
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If you have any queries, issues or require more information on any Shire
of Wyalkatchem matters, please feel free to contact the Shire Staff:

Phone: (08) 9681 1166                                            Fax: (08) 9681 1003
Email: general@wyalkatchem.wa.gov.au
Address: 27 Flint Street, Wyalkatchem           Postal: PO Box 224, Wyalkatchem

Shire President
Cr Quentin Davies
0408 346 519

cr.davies@wyalkatchem.wa.gov.au

Shire Deputy President
Cr Owen Garner
0429 825 069

cr.garner@wyalkatchem.wa.gov.au

Shire of Wyalkatchem

Councillor Contacts

Cr Steve Gamble
0427 815 031

cr.gamble@wyalkatchem.wa.gov.au

Cr Mischa Stratford
0438 464 421

cr.stratford@wyalkatchem.wa.gov.au

Cr Emma Holdsworth
0429 015 062

cr.eholdsworth@wyalkatchem.wa.gov.au

32.9mm for August
Rain recorded 01/08/21 to 16/08/21

280mm for 2021 

Things have been quiet over the last few weeks in respect to this project as the
consultants (Ecoscape) conclude the main body of their detailed design.
The Shire expects to receive design documentation within the next few days and
this will trigger another working group meeting.
Please watch this space.
Once the detailed design is agreed by the Working Group & Shire Council it’ll be
time to turn our attention to construction activity and to implementing the first stage
of the agreed improvements.
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